OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL KUCHINDA COLLEGE, KUCHINDA

Notice / Dt- 09-01-2023

A Seminar on the disappearing Folk Art of Kuchinda Sub-Division is
going to be held on 10.01.2023 at 02.00 PM in Hall No- 03 of Kuchinda
College. Esteemed Collector & District Magistrate of Sambalpur has given
her kind consent to grace to occasion as Chief Guest. Hence the POs of NSS,
YRC and CTO of NCC are requested to remain present at the venue of the
seminar with OS5 volunteers/ cadets from each section to look after the

smooth management of the event.
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